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May 7, 2009 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
General Declaration 
 
FCC ID: UZ7MC9590 
 
We, Motorola, Inc., declare the following: 
 

 Ad-Hoc mode for 5GHz operation is limited to the frequency band 5150-5250MHz. 
 The product operates as a client device and does not support DFS-Radar Detection.  
 The software and associated drivers will not initiate any transmission on DFS 

frequencies.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Alan Mears 
Senior Product Safety Engineer 
Motorola, Inc. 
One Motorola Plaza, MD : B-13 
Holtsville, NY 11742-1300 
Phone: 631-738-5941 
Fax: 631-627-7179 
E-mail: Alan.Mears@motorola.com 


